
 I am extremely concerned about the attempt to water down our environmental protection
 laws and I strongly urge you not to go ahead with this outrageous plan. 

Taking away the right of Australian people to speak out about environmental destruction in
 court will stop developments from being fully scrutinised, worsening environmental
 protection in Australia. This goes against the purpose of the Environment Protection and
 Conservation Biodiversity Act 1999.

The environment needs advocates to speak up for wildlife and ecosystems that can’t. When
 people in the community can be involved in the planning system, our voices are better
 heard. Please retain our legal right to community objection.




